Farmersville

DISCOVER A TEXAS TREASURE

FARMERSVILLE CITY COUNCIL
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
JUNE 18, 2017, 6:30 p.m.
205 S. MAIN STREET

Please be advised that a possible quorum of the City Council may be in
attendance at the Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting on June 19, 2017
beginning at 6:30 P.M.

You are also hereby advised that one or more members of the City Council may
speak regarding matters identified on the Planning and Zoning Commission’s Agenda.

However, the City Council will not be opening a formal meeting or taking any
action on June 19, 2017 regarding the matters on the Planning and Zoning

Commission’s Agenda.
A

Dlane C. Piwko, Mayor

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice of Possible Quorum was
posted in the regular posting place of the City Hall building for Farmersville, Texas, in a
place and manner convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times,
and said Notice was posted June 15, 2017 by 5:00 P.M. and remained so posted
continuously at least 72 hours proceeding the scheduled time of said meeting.
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